To Whom It May Concern,
| am writing on behalf of SWJTU-Leeds Joint School to confirm that Yuheng Liu, a student

enrolled with us, has been awarded the SWJTU-Leeds Joint School Scholarship of the
First Class for the academic year 2021-2022. The scholarship is worth 62,000 RMB.

Sincerely,

Haoyang Li
SWJTU-Leeds Joint School, Southwest Jiaotong University




